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Dum Panipat, blic Schaol

MemoNo. ~ G\ Dated:- \& —¢f—20 5 7

Regarding issuance of building safety certificate,

Subject: -

Reference: - Your letter received on dated 17.07.2023

Please refs
er letter under reference on the subject noted above. It is intimated that

the above sai ildi .
id building has been inspected by the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub

Division No. I_:, Panipat along with L.E. concerned and found that there is no sign of distress in

the a id buildi
bove said building and the same seems to be structurally safe during visual inspection,

This is submitting herewith for your kind information and further necessary
action please.
L A

1 —

e

Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division,

(EP‘WD B&R, Br., Panipat

Endst. No. Dated:-

DA/NIl

Copy is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division
No. I, PWD B&R. Br, Panipat for information w.r.t. his memo No. 882 dated 10.08.2023.

—
DA/Nil Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division,
PWD B&R, Br,, Panipat




